

100 SOUTH STREET • P.O. BOX 186 • HARRISBURG, PA 17108-0186 • (717) 238-6715 or (800) 932-0311 • FAX (717) 238-1204

THOMAS G. WILKINSON, JR.

July 23, 2012

Sang Joo Kim Sr. Fellow & Executive Vice President ICAS Liberty Foundation 965 Clover Court Blue Bell, PA 19422

Dear Executive Vice President Kim:

Thank you for the kind invitation to attend and address the ICAS Summer Symposium being held on August 4, 2012 in Plymouth Meeting, Pennsylvania. I am very honored by this request, and under normal circumstances, I would have greatly enjoyed participating in this event honoring Korean immigrants and their descendants and recognizing their invaluable contributions to our Commonwealth.

Unfortunately, my duties as President of the Pennsylvania Bar Association require me to be in attendance at the American Bar Association Annual Meeting being held in Chicago over that same time period. I am disappointed that I will not be able to attend the Symposium, but I will most certainly follow-up with a personal greeting to be shared with all attendees.

Again, thank you so much for including me on your program. On behalf of the PBA, I pass along our best wishes for a very successful event.

Sincerely,

Thomas G. Wilkinson, Jr.

Thomas G. Wilhusans